
VNA Open Interviews on July 25 
 
 

 

Do you know someone who would be a great addition to the 

Visiting Nursing Association of Western New York (VNA) family? 
 

Let them know about the upcoming Open Interview event on 

Wednesday, July 25 from 3-6 p.m. in the Erie County branch 

office, 2100 Wehrle Drivein Williamsville. 

 

Available positions include home health aides, registered 
nurses, licensed practical nurses and physical therapists. 

Open interviews are the perfect opportunity for a face-to-face meeting 

with the VNA hiring managers. 
 
 
 
 

 

https://maps.google.com/?q=2100+Wehrle+Drive&entry=gmail&source=g

